
Good Afternoon,  
 
My name is Grace Doleshel, I am a 3rd year environmental public policy student at Oregon State 
University and a fellow with Our Climate.  I am writing today to urge you to take action and support HB 
4167.   
 
At only 18 years old, I have my whole life ahead of me.  It is incredibly frightening to see the effects 
climate change are already having on the planet, and the reports that state it will only get worse.  I fear 
for how much time I, and my peers, will have left before our climate fates are irreversible.   
 
Implementing the clean energy jobs bill in Oregon will not only help our state cut back on emissions, but 
it will serve as a model for other states to follow, sparking climate action nationwide.   
 
For the sake of myself, and young people everywhere, please do the right thing and vote yes for HB 
4167  
 
Thank you for your time,  
 
 
--  
Grace Doleshel 
gdoleshel6@gmail.com  
253 878 2391 
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